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¢ Our Attorney and the Hannibal Community Church Attorney has
an agreement in principal for transferring the property to
American Baptist Church and then to HCC. HCC have agreed to
pay all legal fees.

*» We have determined that no Presbyterian trusts exist under HCC
control.

o Some records from the 70’s and 80’s are at the archives in
Philadelphia. We are seeking additional minutes to know of
baptisms, marriages, etc.
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